
God of the Impossible 
By Janel Hostetler 

This October we have so much to be 
g r a t e f u l fo r h e re a t Q u e s t L i n e 
Productions. The past three years of  long 
hours and painstaking effort have 
culminated in the exciting completion of  
Thunder in the Holy Land. This past week, 
we joyfully received the delivery of  our 
Thunder DVDs. We immediately packaged 
up and sent off  the many orders that had 
already been placed. In fact, one pastor 
was so anxious to get his Thunder sets that 
he drove three hours to pick up his order. 
He wanted to begin using them that 
evening for evangelism followup! 

On another front, we are rejoicing in 
the completion of  filming the first 33 
pastors who are being inserted as “local” 
hosts of  Thunder in the Holy Land. While 
the editing is still in process for these 
pastors, all the filming is complete and 
they will be receiving their customized 
sets over the next several months. They 
have repeatedly expressed their eagerness 
to get their members involved in sharing 
Jesus with Thunder. 

Just last week, we launched our all 
new website! We are still located at  
www.QLP.tv but with a fresh, new look 
and a design that is user friendly. Study 
Helps and Thunder Offers are readily 
accessible from anywhere on the site and 
the store is much easier to navigate. The 
new setup even allows us to process 
quantity discounts. 

Another feature of  this new website is 
the opportunity for visitors to leave 
comments or write reviews about the 
products we offer. Each of  these will be 
read and taken to heart. This feature also 
allows those using our products to 
encourage others in the field by sharing 
ideas, testimonies, and other unique ways 
to share Thunder. 

The production of  Thunder has been 
an amazing journey, and we are 
incredibly grateful for the privilege we’ve 
had to be used by God as instruments in 
spreading the gospel message. When this 
venture began, none of  us realized how 
huge an undertaking it was, but looking 
back we marvel at how God beautifully fit 
all the intricate pieces together in this 
truly God-sized endeavor. 

While the production of  Thunder in the 
Holy Land is at last complete, the most 
amazing part is just starting. Now God 
wi l l beg in the rea l mirac le– the 
transformation of  l ives! Already, 
dedicated Pastors and lay people are 
using Thunder to bring souls to Jesus and 
we are praying for the outpouring of  the 
Holy Spirit on them and those they are 
ministering to. Please join 
us in prayer for these 
seeking souls.

THUNDER ROLLOUT 
Would you spend $325 if you 
knew it would save a soul?  What 
if that same $325 saved two, five, 
or ten souls for the kingdom?  
Thunder in the Holy Land is 
designed to do just that.  Better 
yet, through November 15th we 
are celebrating the rollout of 
Thunder with a special sale.  
Instead of $325, those same souls 
can be introduced to Jesus for 
just $250 or less if you take 
advantage of our quantity 
discount rates!  

This is also a perfect opportunity 
to purchase Thunder for your 
Church, local libraries or friends 
and family.   

Check out our all new website 
www.QLP.tv for the details and to 
place your order. 

ASI MEMBER SALE 
If you are an ASI member, you 
have an exceptional opportunity 
to purchase Thunder at an 
astounding discount.  ASI National 
is subsidizing the first 250 
Thunder sets  purchased by ASI 
members.  Quantity orders 
qualify.  Call for the ASI member 
coupon code 615-448-1037. 

Give the gift that counts for 

eternity!
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ROLLOUT SALE

All Are Called
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What’s Next? 

By Karen Byrd 

   
In our last newsletter we spoke of  our 

long-term vision of  having a building 
with two studios. We also mentioned 
putting together a mobile studio to 
accommodate the filming of  pastors from 
across America in a timely manner.  By 
way of  an update, although the building 
of  two studios remains in God’s waiting 
room, the mobile studio is taking shape 
via skaMedia who is the crew doing the 
filming of  the Thunder hosts. 

In the last few months, QLP has been 
approached about going back to the Holy 
Land and filming Thunder in Arabic, 
Chinese, and one of  the Indian dialects 
with the reporters being native speakers 
of  those languages. This would be a huge 
but exciting undertaking, and we are 
considering two options. First, we could 
film each take three times with the three 
different reporters in their respective 
languages. The second possibility is to 
take a smaller crew and film green screen 
scenes. This  would easily allow hundreds 
of  language groups to be filmed ”on-
location” in the comfort of  a studio. 
These opportunities are currently in the 
fundraising phase. 

Many people are catching the vision 
and  are eager to share Thunder in their 

n a t i v e 
language. Recently a contact in Italy 
inquired about doing voice-overs in 
Italian. We are also currently working on 
arrangements for the largest Adventist 
TV network in New Zealand to air 
Thunder. 

In October Charles spoke at the 
North American Division Evangelism 
Institute (NADEI),  introducing Thunder in 
the Holy Land to their church planting 
leadership.  Thunder will also be featured 
at the online Southern Regional ASI 
meeting hosted out of  SAU. Charles will 
also be speaking at the Southern Regional 
Evangelism Council this December. We 
are now taking appointments from 
Conferences who would like to introduce 
Thunder to their pastoral teams and for 
Camp-meetings in 2014 and 2015. 

It is our prayer that many thousands 
of  Thunder Bible studies will be given in 
homes and businesses all around the 
world. How can that happen? In addition 
to getting the DVDs in the hands of  
evangelistic minded believers, it is our 
goal for 500 to 1000 pastors to become 
Thunder hosts in the next three to five 
years. Contact us today to 
find out how.
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Did you know that your pastor or 
Bible worker can be inserted as the 
host of the Thunder in the Holy Land 
series?  

We have made it as easy as 
possible for them to be inserted. 
Here is a quick look at the process. 

• Payment arrangements are made, 
usually the Conference and 
Church share in this cost. 

• The two-day filming slot is 
scheduled. 

• The pastor receives a prep-
packet with all the scripts to 
begin familiarization. 

• Using  the criteria in the prep-
packet, the Pastor puts together 
five onscreen outfits. 

• The Pastor arrives the day before 
his scheduled film date and gets a 
good night’s sleep. 

• Our film crew coaches the 
pastor through the presenting 
and reading of the tele-prompted 
scripts. 

• Within four weeks the pastor 
receives a personalized version of 
Thunder with a license to 
replicate to meet the outreach 
needs of his district. 

Call us today to with any further 
questions or to schedule your 
filming dates to become a “Thunder 
Host.” 

QuestLine Productions 
PO Box 1088 
Goodlettsville, TN 37070 

Info@QLP.tv 
615-448-1037

THUNDER HOST–

WHAT IT TAKES
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God is Calling You 
Reaching out to a lost world is what Jesus commissioned us to do. Have you asked 

Him if  He is calling you to invest in the Thunder series? Perhaps He has a divine 

appointment just waiting for this message. Jesus said, “You did not choose Me, but I 

chose you and appointed you that you should go and bear fruit, and that your fruit 

should remain, that whatever you ask the Father in My name He may give you.” John 

15:1. This is the ordination of  God upon our lives. We can ask Him to help us fulfill 

His commission by giving us divine appointments with people who are searching for 

something better.  Thunder is a winsome tool that can be used to help us all respond 

to Jesus’ command.  He also said, “He who is not with Me is against Me, and he who 

does not gather with Me scatters abroad.” Matthew 12: 30.  If  we are not actively 

gathering with Him, He says we are scattering.  We are either helping or hindering 

God’s plan for this world.


